## **Message from our President**

## Greetings!!

Hopefully by now all our members will have received their Christmas gifts.

When this pandemic started, I thought we would have to cancel a couple of meetings to keep everyone safe.... WRONG!! I have missed you all and cannot wait to see you again. Currently we do not know when we can meet in person so as a committee, we have managed to arrange January 2021 meeting to be delivered on Zoom.

Jane Isaac will be talking about her trials and tribulations as a writer. More information to follow!!

Please, please, please contact any of us if you have any ideas for things you would like us to do to help you enjoy your W.I.

On behalf of myself and the committee I wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Lots of Love

Jane xx